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February 19, 2019 – Bulletin & Newsletter 

Peace and Conflict Resolution Prevention Month 
Message:  Some of you may have enjoyed a long weekend in celebration 

of President’s Day.  President’s Day was originally a celebration of 

George Washington’s birthday which was February 22
nd

.  It was made a 

federal holiday in 1885 and now celebrates all presidents on the third 

Monday of February.  We salute the commitment made by our presidents 

and the challenge of leading in a troubled world, both past and present. 
 

Rotary Club of Highlands 
Newsletter 

Chartered May 2, 1945 
 

Charlotte Muir, no relation to John Muir, gave us an update on 

what is happening at the Highlands Biological Station.  The station 

has three different operations to include the Biological Station, 

Nature Center and Botanical Garden.  Many of us have enjoyed the 

various programs at the station or a nice walk around the lake.  We 

are grateful for Charlotte’s efforts as well as the many folks who 

make this station possible. 

Today’s Speaker 
Holly Jones, North Carolina Department of Justice, 

Public Protection Section, will discuss “Identity Theft & 

Common Scams and Frauds”. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Programs 
  

2/26/19: Either Richard Lichtner who is the Macon County Tax 

Administrator or his assistant, Abby Braswell will discuss the recently 

completed 2019 property tax revaluation. 

 

3/5/19: Commander Clay Hartman (Navy, retired) will present “Love, 

Luck and Leadership”.  

 

3/12/19: Sallie Taylor will discuss "BlueZones Project and their 

Creation." 

 

3/19/19: Erika Tyburski will discuss“Your health at your fingertips: 

current trends in home-based diagnostics and personalized healthcare” 
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February 10
th
: Jim Oesterle 

February 12
th
: Jacqueline Podzinski 

February 13
th
: Jeff Weller 

February 18
th
: Chip Robert 

February 28
th
: Mike Kaiser 

 

Birthdays 

Four Way Test 

Is it the truth? 

Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

Annual Sponsorship Program 
Please be sure to complete a sponsorship form and try to obtain 
one additional sponsor to assist us in our 2019/2020 sponsorship 
campaign.  The proceeds of this campaign allow us to fund many 
of the vital programs of our club.  Thank you in advance for your 
generosity.  Please see Sherry Holt if you have any questions. 
 


